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We label the food bins with what the produce 
is and how much of what goes into each bag, 
just so it’s easier when it comes to weighing 
the produce for a more accurate weight



Collection
We collect donations of food that 
didn’t quite make the commercial 
cut from local farmers so that it 
doesn’t go to waste 

We also ask local businesses for donations 
for items, such as bags for produce, 
cardboard boxes to hold the produce after 
it’s packaged and and counted 



Collection 
Papé Machinery is one of our kindest 
partners, due to the fact that they donate a 
forklift to each school participating in Food 
For All, free of charge 

Papé drops one off at each location, 
free of charge, and picks them up 
when each school is done with 
Food For All



Packaging
We take the donated food and 
package it into portions to be 
delivered to different locations 
such as Seaside

Sheridan is the only school that 
packages enough food to be shipped to 
other locations as well as making sure 
we have enough to hand out boxes with 
the food bank



Food Handout Day
We partner with the Grand Shermina 
food bank so we are able to hand out 
boxes of food to less fortunate 
families during the holidays

This year  we were able to give 
donation boxes to roughly 168 local 
families over the course of about 4 
hours



The food bank brings shopping carts, 
boxes, assorted canned and dry good, milk, 
and turkeys to be handed out with the 
produce collected during Food For All

This year we had a variety of 
foods such as, broth, frozen 
sausage, rice, cake mix, and so 
much more all to be donated to 
families in need during the 
holidays



The food bank also brings multiple 
volunteers to help make the handout 
process go by faster, and make it 
easier for everyone involved.  
Between the volunteers they bring 
and students, it doesn’t take very long 
to get the families their food boxes 


